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Responses to the consultation questions on the proposal to remove the 0x8F75 Alert from the Traffic Management Mechanism Document
	Number
	Question
	Response

	Q1
	Should the Alert 0x8F75 ‘Unauthorised Physical Access – Strong Magnetic field’ be removed from the exclusion list, meaning this Alert will be subject to throttling when specific parameters are met? Please provide a rationale for your views.
	[please add your response here
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